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Greetings to everyone! Enclosed with this newsletter is your invoice for the 2016 summer 
swimming season. Please do not hesitate, please send i n your dues as soon as possible. 
Beach badges are ordered i n February to be ready for early A p r i l maihngs to all famiUes 
who are paid i n f u l l . 

We hope that everyone enjoyed the new gate access system that we implemented this past 
summer. Of al l the comments we received, 99% were positive. The Officers and Board 
members t ru ly appreciated that there were l itt le to no issues and no complaints of being 
unable to gain access to the beach. 

Our summer season concluded wi th our annual fundraiser of the lottery calendars. 
Thank you to Mol ly Crossin, Aileen McHale and Gloria Bilder for selling tickets at Sam's 
Club i n July. I t was a great success and was a great marketing opportunity for our 
Association. Thank you for everyone who sold tickets. Listed below are the winners: 

8/4 #117 Car l Goeringer 
8/7 #312 Ed and Gloria Bilder 
8/19 #120 M a r i a Conejo 
8/22 #984 Marie Koval 
8/24 #791 James D r u r y 
8/28 #975 Todd Richardson 
8/31 #286 Katelyn Tereska 

We have had a great summer season 2015 and we are looking forward to an even better 
2016 summer as we prepare to celebrate our "50^'"' year as the "Harvey's Lake Beach 
Association". We are in the early planning stages of scheduling some awesome new 
activities, surprises and celebrations but we need your support too. We are always 
looking for new ideas and this is the year we would like to start some new traditions. 
Please contact any one of the Board Members (see separate attachment) over the first few 
months in 2016 so that we can have a calendar of events in place by early A p r i l 2016. 

I n the meantime, Happy Holidays to everyone! As we approach this wonderful season of 
Christmas, the Board Members and Officers would like to extend a cheerful Merry 
Christmas and the best of health and happiness i n the New Year ! 


